
Coaching Policy  
 

Arrowhead Head Start will implement a researched-based coaching system. 

 

All education staff will be assessed to determine their strengths and needs to determine which 

staff would benefit most from intensive coaching. Intensive coaching will be provided to those 

staff identified. 

   

For staff not identified as benefiting from intensive coaching, other forms of researched-based 

professional development will be provided. 

 

This policy complies with Head Start Performance Standard 1302.92  
 

Approved by Policy Council on 12-2-2020 

 

 

Additional References:  

Preschool Classroom Coaching Procedure 

EHS Coaching Procedure 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


